
Headteacher’s Newslet ter 16.9.22  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we settle ourselves back into the busy routine of the school term, I wanted to use this 
week’s newsletter to share the extracurricular activities that we have on offer at St Ursula’s 
Catholic Primary School. We are endeavouring to provide beyond what is expected, to ensure 
that our pupils have access to a wide and rich set of experiences which develop their range of 
talents and interests.  
 
Our music tutors will be starting their lessons this term so please make sure you have booked 
your child’s place. 
  

 
 
For the very first time we are now offering Year 2 violin lessons. If you would like your child to 
learn the violin, please contact the school office as spaces are limited. Those of you who have 
confirmed your interest, you will be contacted shortly.  
 
In addition to the music lessons provided at St Ursula’s, there are also the Sports clubs that 
are run by Superstar Sports. Throughout the week there are opportunities for our pupils to 
take part in a wide variety of activities, both before and after school. 

 
 
If you require any further information on our clubs, please call the School Office: 01708 
345200   

Instrument Tutor Contact 
Violin Year 2 – Year 6 Mrs Yakes 01708345200 

Guitar and Piano Mr Orasanu 07968865196 

Rocksteady Music Band   Mr Ferdinand 0330 113 0330 

Activity Year Groups When? 
Fun Football 
  

Reception - Year 2 Monday 3:15-4:15pm 

Dodgeball 
  

Reception – Year 6 Tuesday 8:00am-8:45am 

Infant Roulette 
(Dodgeball, Athletics, Hock-
ey, Foot Golf, Surprise) 
  

Reception –Year 2 Tuesday 3:15-4:15pm 

Dance & Cheerleading 
  

Reception – Year 2 Wednesday 8:00 – 
8:45am 

Gymnastics 
  

Reception – Year 2 Wednesday 3:15-4:15pm 

Soft Archery 
  

Reception –Year 6 Thursday 8:00-8:45am 

Fun Football Year 3 – Year 6 Thursday 3:15-4:15pm 
Junior Roulette 
(Dodgeball, Athletics, Hock-
ey, Foot Golf, Surprise) 

Year 3 – Year 6 Friday 3:15-4:15pm 

Booking link below: 
https://www.superstarsportessex.org/book  Or call 01708 607 660 

#2  

1 St Catherine’s 100% 

2 St Anne’s 99.57% 

3 St Philomena’s 99.07% 

4 St Edmund’s 98.33% 

5 St Martin’s 97.32% 

Top f ive  

‘ 

Online Safety 

Breakfast  Club  
 The Breakfast Club is open. To book a 

place for your child/ren please use our 

Schoolcomms booking system. If you 

require any help or guidance with this 

booking system, please contact the 

school office on 01708 345200. 

Wonderyears  
 Wonderyears After School Club takes 

place between 3:00-6:00pm in the KS1 

hall. For any enquiries or to book please 

either email, call or WhatsApp:  

 

Tel: 0770 777 1114  

Email: enquiries@wonderyears.co.uk 

Website: https://wonderyears.co.uk/  

Did you know St Ursula’s is a UNICEF Rights Respecting 
School? We currently hold the Bronze Award and we are 
working towards achieving Silver Award this Year. We are 
working with The UNICEF UK Rights Respecting Schools 
Award to ensure our pupils, staff, Governors and parents 
and wider community are aware of our children’s human 
rights. Mrs Whittet is our UNICEF RRSA Lead and she will 
be sharing more information on this throughout the 
year. The following link explains more about Rights Re-

specting Schools: https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights
-respecting-schools/the-rrsa/what-is-a-rights-
respecting-  

At the start of each year, the first 6 
weeks of ICT lessons are dedicated to 

online safety. As part of our online 
safety lessons all children will be com-

pleting activities to help keep them safe 
online. Within their classes, they will 
also read through and agree to the 
School Acceptable Use Policy. If you 

want to find out more, they can read St 
Ursula’s Catholic Primary School full 

Online Safety Policy:  https://
stursulascatholicprimary.co.uk/policies/

safeguarding  
 

If you would like any more information 
in regarding online safety, please do 
not hesitate to contact Mrs Marshall, 

Online Safety Lead. 
 

Click Here to book a place on a Free 
Online Safety Workshop—October 6th 

2022. 
 

Each week I share a guide from       
National Online Safety that focuses on 
staying safe online; however, this week 
we have a tribute to Queen  Elizabeth 

II. 
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